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GOVERNMENT OF NATIONAL CAPITAL TERRITORY OF DELHI 

HEADQUARTERS: DELHI FIRE SERVICE: NEW DELHI- 110001 

Dated 7 o|2o 21 
No.F6/DFS/MS/EH/2021/ Hyo 

To. 
Sh. Pranav Gauri, 
Gauri Food and Beverages Eleven to Eleven, 

Third Floor 9 B and 9 C, 
Cross River Mall, IIlrd Floor, 
CBD Ground, Shahdara, 
Delhi-110092 

Subject:- Request for issuing a Fire Safety Certificate. 

Sir, 
With reference to your application No.2021090620367 dated 11/09/2021 on the subject cited 

above, it is informed that the said premises was visited and it was observed that the shortcomings 

issued vide letter no. F.6/DFS/MS/EH/2021/360 dated 25/08/2021 have not been complied as yet (The

copy of the same is enclosed for reference). 

In view of the above Fire Safety Certificate cannot be considered at this stage. You are once 

again requested to rectify the said shortcoming under intimation to this office for further consideration 

in the matter. 

Yours Faithfully, 

(Atal Garg 
Director 
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No. F.6/DFS/MS/EH/2021/NDZ/ 360 Dated: 95/o3|2»2 

To, 
Sh. Pranav Gauri, 
Gauri Food and Beverages Eleven to Eleven, 
Third Floor 9 B and 9 C, 
Cross River Mall, IIrd Floor, 
CBD Ground, Shahdara, 
Delhi-110092 

Subject:- Request for Issuance of Fire Safety Certificate. 

Sir, 
With reference to your online letter no. 2020081806243 dated 19/07/2021 on the subject 

cited above, it is infomed that officers concerned of this department inspected the premises irom , 

fire safety point of view in presence of Sh. Hitesh Kumar, Manager on dated 03/08/2021. The 

building comprises of ground plus three upper floors (restaurant is running on third floor only). 
During the course of inspection following observation were made 

1. One number of exit door of width 1.5 meter is required to be provided in the restaurant. 

2. Exit signages are required to be provided at all exits. 

3. Glass door & glass paneling to be removed from corridor. 

In view of the above, the building cannot be considered for issuance of Fire Safety 

Certificate at this stage. Therefore, you are requested to provide the above mentioned fire safety 
arrangements under intimation to this office for further course of action. 

Yours Faithfully,

(fuyGarg)
Director 
A 
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